
4x4 Gateway Corridor Group 
Submitted by Alyssa Melby 
 
The group did not meet this month. We are taking a hiatus as ACC and RT members rotate off. We will 
resume in February or March.  
 
 
 
Artists on Main Street Initiative  
Submitted by Alyssa Melby 
 
Greg and Heather will be attended the cohort meeting in Wabasha on Nov. 20. Let’s hear from Heather 
at the meeting about what was discussed! 
 
 
 
“Working Together” Subcommittee (Cultural Plan) 
Submitted by Alyssa Melby 
 
I am still working on getting the verbage for an events planning page. We meet again next Friday, Dec. 
13.  
 
 
 
Living Treasure Award 
Submitted by Alyssa Melby 
 
The Selection committee will meet on Sunday, Dec. 8 from 3-5 pm. The recommendation will be 
confirmed by the ACC at the Dec. 9 meeting.  
 


